[image: ]‘Dream, Believe, Achieve Together’



[bookmark: _GoBack]
5th November 2018
Dear parent/carer,
As part of our Space topic in year 5 we are hoping to visit Spaceport in Liverpool to create rockets, learn about astronauts and visit the space dome and observatory – really bringing the topic to life! We will also be taking a trip on a ferry to take in the surrounding area on the water.
Titania will be visiting Spaceport on Thursday 6th December and Oberon on Friday 7th December. The children will be travelling by minibus from school in the morning and return before the end of the school day. They will need to be in uniform and bring a healthy packed lunch to eat at the centre.  If your child has free school meals then school will provide you with that lunch, please indicate on the form below.
To support the trip we are asking all parents and carers to donate £5 per child towards the cost of the trip, this is half the price it would normally cost.  The school is subsidising the rest.  This will be set up on your ParentPay account.
Thank you,
Miss Suleman

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Spaceport    
I will provide my child a packed lunch from home
I would like a free school packed lunch

Signed __________________________ (Parent / Carer) Date __________
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